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                                                                                                                        6
th

 October 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

End of Day Collection Arrangements 

 

We are writing to advise you that we are reviewing our end of day arrangements. Please can 

we advise parents and carers that children in Foundation, Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 should be 

collected, from the classroom, by an adult at the end of the school day. Please note it is 

school policy that children in these year groups are not handed over to anyone under the age 

of 16 years. 

 

Children who are in Year 5 and 6 are permitted to leave the classroom, without an adult, with 

parental consent.  If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and you wish for them to be able to leave the 

classroom, without an adult, please complete and return the attached reply slip. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs D Bryant 

Head Teacher 

 

 

End of Day Collection Arrangements 

 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………..Class………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to leave the classroom, without an adult, at the end of the 

school day. 

 
 

Signed…………………………………………………………Parent/Carer……………Dated 

http://www.arnoldview.notts.sch.uk/

